

SYNDICAT DE L'ENSEIGNEMENT DE L'OUTAOUAIS

15-C Cholette, Gatineau (Québec) J8Y 1J5
Téléphone : 819 776-5506, 1 800 567-1282 Télécopieur : 819 776-2809, 1 888 776-2809
Site internet : www.s-e-o.ca Courriel : info@s-e-o.ca

Gatineau, September 28, 2012

Ontario Teachers' Federation c/o Mr. Fred Hahn 80 Commerce Valley Promenade East Markham, Ontario L3T 0B2

Dear Sir,

The Board of Directors of the *Syndicat de l'enseignement de l'Outaouais* (Outaouais Teaching Union) has asked me to write to you to indicate our support for the actions you have taken against Bill 115, adopted by the Ontario government. We consider that this Bill denies the fundamental rights of teachers in Ontario, including the free bargaining right.

We wish to confirm our support for your activities and hope that the Dalton McGuinty Government will understand that adopting a bill attacking workers' rights is the wrong approach.

Yours sincerely,

Gaston Audet

Paston Audet

President